
    

 

 

Update: Canterbury earthquake 

2pm Friday 25 February 2011 

 

Notice to staff: The factory is operational and staff members who can make it to the factory on 
Monday should do so. 

 

We understand the personal circumstances of individuals will vary. We would appreciate if you are 

unable to come in on Monday morning could you please telephone customer services on 0800 947 

5673. 
 

We will be reassessing operations during the start of next week and will continue to update our status 

via this website and other forms of communication. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Guy Stewart 


